AYER PARKS DEPARTMENT

Town Hall ♦ One Main Street ♦ Ayer, MA 01432 978-772-8217 ♦ 978-772-8222 (fax)



August 20, 2018

Jamie Fosburgh, NPS, Manager, Northeast Region Rivers Program Lucy Wallace, Chair, NRWSR Study Committee Nashua River Wild and Scenic River Study Committee c/o Nashua River Watershed Association 592 Main Street Groton, MA 01450

Dear Mr. Fosburgh and Ms. Wallace:

The Ayer Parks Commission offers its support for the Nashua, Squannacook, and Nissitissit Rivers Wild and Scenic River designation. This undertaking is consistent with our mission statement and we look forward to hearing how this progresses. Please keep us informed as to the status of this project as it moves forward, and let us know if we can offer any assistance.

Thank you,

Ayer Parks Commission

Jason Mayo, Chairman

Sarah Gibbons, Member

Richard Durand, Member

Kevin Williams, Vice Chairman

Eric Hebert, Member